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Australia appears to be one of the worst countries that causes damage to animals, humans should
not have the rights to harm and kill animals. The government needs to take responsibility for the
damage that is caused due to lack of lawsStop tail docking, prong collars, firing and blistering, stop
using horses and grey hounds for gambling and harming them- all cruel devices need to be banned,
there also needs to be bans in place for the amount of fish, prawns, lobsters that are taken from our
oceans, soon there will be none left. Australian Government needs to up their game defending
animals.
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